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Adrienne Breitfelder

From: Citizen Support Center <dubuqueia@mycusthelp.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 8:21 AM

To: Adrienne Breitfelder

Subject: "Contact Us" inquiry from City of Dubuque website

This sender is trusted.  

 

 

Contact Us 
 
Name: Steve 

Address: 2667 Marywood Dr 

Ward: 2 
 
Phone: 5633132716 
 
Email: Smuenster13@gmail.com 
 
City Department: City Council 
 
Message: As I take to me coworkers and family we are just upset with the idea of more taxes an extra 30 dollar may not seem much 
to some people but seniors on social security low income family's the price of gas ,food , medicine power and energy is going up and 
up iowa has is 8.5 percent lower in coming then most states . Stop taxing the lower middle class and giving money to the big 
corporations to build in dubuque they come in to town use the money pay little no taxes and leave as soon as the tax cuts are over . 
As for the city employees getting a 9 percent pay increase . For over2 years u must make appointments the be able to enter many 
city buildings most of the staff now work from home. Leaving tax payer to still pay for light gas power for building not being uses the 
way they should . 
 

  

 


